
 

 

More details to come after the break.  WCSD has informed us families will be allotted 10 tickets and 2 

parking passes per graduate.  Schools will manage this, most likely, through a Microsoft Forms link we 

will send out later this spring.  We will also have a system to manage ticket sharing for families needing 

more tickets vs. families who won’t use all 10.  The Forms link will be critical in gathering that 

information as we get closer.  We have done this previously so don’t worry.  Typically, it is first come 

first serve on seating and families and friends enter about an hour before the ceremony.  We will let you 

know the exact time once we have it.  Thank you!! 

 

Principal Hackbusch 


